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Veterans Education Project Applauds Committee Advancement of H.R. 3767: 
HPSP Improvement Act of 2025 
 
Washington, D.C. – The Veterans Education Project (VEP) commends the House Committee on 
Veterans’ Affairs for advancing H.R. 3767, the Health Professionals Scholarship Program (HPSP) 
Improvement Act of 2025, to the full House for consideration. The bipartisan legislation, introduced by 
Representatives Abraham Hamadeh (AZ-08) and Nikki Budzinski (IL-13), strengthens a vital education-
to-employment pipeline for veterans while addressing persistent staffing shortages across the VA 
healthcare system. 
 
HPSP provides educational scholarships to veterans pursuing careers in healthcare and places them in 
full-time positions at VA medical centers upon completion of their degrees. H.R. 3767 builds on this 
foundation by requiring the Department of Veterans Affairs to finalize full-time employment contracts 
for HPSP participants within 90 days of graduation. This added measure ensures smoother transitions, 
program stability, and greater continuity of care for veterans nationwide. 
 
“HPSP serves both veterans and the VA health system by investing in a workforce that understands the 
unique needs of those they care for,” said Donald Franklin, Executive Director of the Veterans Education 
Project. “This legislation is a smart and timely update to a critical program that helps student veterans 
enter meaningful careers while directly improving services for their fellow veterans.” 
 
VEP thanks Chairman Mike Bost (R-IL) and Ranking Member Mark Takano (D-CA) for their leadership in 
moving this legislation forward and urges the full House to pass it swiftly. 
 
For more information on the Every Day in Uniform Counts Act, or to support this initiative, please 
contact nick@thevep.org. 
 
About the Veterans Education Project 
The Veterans Education Project (VEP) is a nonpartisan advocacy organization dedicated to ensuring that 
veterans, service members, and their families receive fair and equitable access to education benefits. 
VEP works with policymakers, educators, and veteran communities to advance legislation that protects 
and expands opportunities for those who have served. 
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